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5th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Coronation celebrations 

 

The School will be celebrating the Coronation on Monday 15th May. 

 

The School Council would like everyone to wear Red, White and Blue on this day.  Lessons will be normal in 

the morning, and in the afternoon, we will be having a celebration in school with the children taking part in 

art activities. 

 

There are two competitions running:  to design a throne and/or design a crown.  Children can enter one or 

both and need to return their entry by Monday 15th.  There will be winners for the best throne and 

winners for the best crown.  Please make sure your child’s name and class is on the back of the entry. 

 

There is a small prize for the winning designs in each key stage for best crown and best throne (FS/Years 

1&2/KS2 (3&4 and 5&6), the winning throne design will be turned into a seat cover that can be used as 

"Star of the Week/Best Seat" in their classroom.  These will be made at a later date. 

 

 

Many thanks from the School Council for your support on this. 

 

 

 
Miss Grainger 
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